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To Whom It May Concern: 

As a citizen of Kittitas County, I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed sewage pond
build by Brown and Jackson in the Parke Creek area. 

Not only will the sewage ponds have an adverse effect on the local elk herds and other wild life, imagine
being in the shoes of the folks that live in the surrounding areas. Hydrogen sulfide is dangerous even at
low levels. Prolonged exposure can cause irritability, headaches, fatigue, sinus infections, bronchitis,
pneumonia, loss of appetite, poor memory and dizziness. It affects people and pets that are exposed to it
over a long period of time. Is that something we want to expose the residents of the surrounding area to? 

The thought of this sewage being dried and used as fertilizer is disgusting. With the winds in this county,
that would be air born poop every time the wind blows!  

Please imagine this being proposed near your home and family. 

Thank you for your time!

Toni Taylo
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